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Mark Your Calendars!
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3/13 - Coffee & Commerce
3/19 - Great Gathering
3/26 - Business Connection 
              Luncheon

4/11 - Women in Business
            Breakfast
4/18 - Office Holiday Closure
4/22 - Lunch & Learn
4/30 - Business Connection 
              Luncheon

11

More details to follow.
You can also check out and register through
our Calendar of Events on our website here.

18

https://www.facebook.com/greenecountypachamber
https://www.instagram.com/greeneco.chamberof/
http://www.greenechamber.org/
https://greenechamber.org/chamber-calendar/


Sp

onsorships

Available!

  It’s the business networking event of the year!

You're invited to the 11th Annual 'Great Energy Gathering' (GGXI) on Wed, March 19th 2025, the largest business
networking reception in Western PA. Join the Pittsburgh Business Exchange (PBEX), the PA Chamber of Business and

Industry, and 38+ other powerhouse organizations as we join forces for this energy-themed collaboration. 

Registrations will close after 1,000 registrants.
After that ticket fees increase to $37 per person. With 38 promotional partners, the Pittsburgh Business Exchange

anticipates over 1,000 participants. If someone waits until the day of the actual event to register (suggesting they are
not sold out at that time), the late ticket pricing for members of any partnering organization will go up significantly to

$95. That will also be the ticket fee at the door for walk-ups. Non-members will also be charged $95 at the door. 

Register HERE for you ticket(s)! Be sure to select Greene County Chamber of Commerce as a partnering member as
well as in the fee section as a “member in good standing”.

Contact us 
to see what

sponsorships we
have that best suit

your business!
info@greenechamber.org

https://lp.constantcontactpages.com/ev/reg/6mqmukz/lp/1c06105d-a9e1-44a7-b795-4c64cad3346b?source_id=ca0da67f-ea69-4da4-bf9e-875b8078c0aa&source_type=em&c=OcShD76yYNSxKBPAmZAooFFA5feHqGzcODxyyH6ZStVvDbBqu0Ckxg==
mailto:info@greenechamber.org


Register by Wednesday, March 21st by emailing
guest name(s) to info@greenechamber.org or
fill out the google form found on our calendar

T H U R S D A Y ,
M A R C H

1 3 T H
N o  R e s e r v a t i o n  N e c e s s a r y .

Food &
Coffee will

be available
for purchase

onsite at
RGB Coffee.

8:00-9:00 AM
Coffee and Discussion
At RGB Coffee
       30 North Washington St.
       Waynesburg, PA

NO CHARGE! 
Come & Go as You Please
This is also a FOOD DRIVE, so be sure
to bring something to donate!

11:30-Networking   
Noon-Lunch and Program
At the Greene County Country Club
            1044 Lippencott Road
            Waynesburg, PA 15370

Cost - $25/member  
            $30/non-member

March 26th 
Tuesday,

Lunch will be provided by
the Greene County

Country Club and will
consist of chicken

parmesan, pasta, tossed
salad, garlic breadstick and

dessert.

Reservations made must be paid for unless
cancelled 48 hours in advance.

https://greenechamber.org/chamber-calendar/


Community Foundation of Greene County Hosts Workshop 
on Federal Funding Grant Opportunities 

On January 7, the Community Foundation of Greene County hosted a workshop on Federal Funding Grant
Opportunities for Workforce and Economic Development at the Greene County Career and Technology Center.

Faith Collins, Community Capacity Coordinator with the Southwestern PA Commission (SPC) led the workshop. In
addition, Jim Denova, retired Vice President from the Benedum Foundation, was on hand to facilitate a Q&A panel
discussion. The panelists consisted of Dr. Roger Davis, President of Community College of Beaver County; Ami
Gatts, Director of Southwest Corner Workforce Development Board; and Ben Buchanan, Community Kitchen
Pittsburgh Butchery and Culinary Arts Instructor. All three of the panelists applied for and received Federal Grants
related to workforce and economic development in SW PA. Each shared the project(s) applied for and funded.

SPC serves a nine county region in SW PA, which includes Greene County. Faith presented on Federal Grant
programs available, which included, Appalachia Regional Commission (ARC) Funding, ARISE, POWER, and INSPIRE.
In addition, SPC provides free technical assistance to those looking to apply for most Economic and Workforce
Development Grants.

According to Dave Calvario, Executive Director of the Community Foundation of Greene County, “We must take
advantage of the Federal grant opportunities available to Greene County as we work together to move Greene
County and SW PA ahead. Faith Collins is an expert when it comes to navigating the road to accessing Federal
grants. I pray we have ideas, projects, and organizations which will lean on Faith and her expertise.”

Over 30 individuals attended the event, representing 18 organizations attended the event.

If you have any questions regarding the grant application process, contact Faith at Fcollins@spcregion.org or if you
have ideas you would like to discuss on collaborating on a project, contact Dave at Dave.cfgcpa@gmail.com.

mailto:Fcollins@spcregion.org
mailto:Dave.cfgcpa@gmail.com


Register Team Here

Be Our Neighbor!

Office Space for Rent
Morrisville Plaza, 

1357 Mt. Morris Road
Waynesburg

Highly visible, 1260 square foot,
move in ready, beautifully finished

office space. Includes front
reception, two private offices,

storage room, handicapped
accessible bathroom, and

kitchen/break room. Plenty of
parking with lot care included.  

Call Joe Headlee 724-350-9565

Reserve Your Space
Today!

We’re starting early and reminding our members
about opportunities to promote your business in our
2025-2026 Community/Business Resource Guide and

Member directory. 600 copies will be distributed
throughout the community this summer.

Contact us now to reserve your spot, 
so you don’t have to worry about it later!

Email our Communications & 
Membership Coordinator, Mandi at

mandi@greenechamber.org 
to reserve your space!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScvOVuJ54enwS9LZhOI4b0UoxSFz7izGH1VlrMXYWO5I21yJA/viewform?usp=sf_link
mailto:mandi@greenechamber.org
mailto:mandi@greenechamber.org


Is PA Money Match Heading Your Way?                   

The Pennsylvania Treasury Department is sending the first batch of 
PA Money Match letters this week, so keep an eye on your mailboxes to 
see if you’ll be receiving some unclaimed property!

PA Money Match is a new law, which passed the General Assembly 
unanimously last year with my support, allowing Treasury to automatically return certain unclaimed property.
Eligible properties must be valued at $500 or less and belong to a single owner. Those with eligible properties
will receive a letter in the mail to confirm their address, then about 45 days later they’ll receive a check for their
property.

Treasurer Stacy Garrity said the first round of PA Money Match has the potential to return over $2 million to
more than 8,000 Pennsylvanians.

In total, PA Treasury is working to return more than $4.5 billion in unclaimed property. This money includes
things like dormant bank accounts, uncashed checks, rebates, insurance payments and more.

Everyone is still encouraged to search PA Treasury’s website regularly for property that may belong to them.
The average value of a claim is $1,600, and PA Money Match will not automatically return properties valued
above $500 or those that may have more than one owner, such as a dormant joint checking or savings account.

Visit patreasury.gov/unclaimed-property 

The Southwest Corner Workforce Development Board is developing our Local Area Plan for 2025-2029, and your
input is essential to our area’s success. This plan will serve as our roadmap for creating better job opportunities,
supporting local businesses, and building a stronger economy right here in our community. 

The Local Area Plan determines how we:
Connect job seekers with meaningful employment opportunities
Support businesses in finding and developing talented workers
Invest in training programs that lead to family-sustaining careers
Align education and workforce development with industry needs

Your insights will help ensure our strategies reflect the real needs of our community. Whether you're a resident,
business owner, educator, or community leader, your perspective will help shape workforce development in our
region for years to come. 
Please take a few moments to complete the short Southwest Corner Local Area Plan Survey.

https://links.pahousenews.com/q/YVkHHkmdmStV0X9TdUN3IshkJf65SPnOAifZcOJbWVsbL2R5QGdyZWVuZWNoYW1iZXIub3Jnw4gp9fWx8RMcbLt3VMfWHKCBKHU0A
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/2S2ZVWN


Please email us at
info@greenechamber.org
with any information about

your upcoming year.

Member Milestone
A S  Y O U  P R E P A R E  F O R  2 0 2 5 ,  W E  E N C O U R A G E  Y O U
T O  S H A R E  D E T A I L S  A B O U T  A N Y  A N N I V E R S A R I E S ,
U P C O M I N G  E V E N T S ,  O R  N O T A B L E  H I G H L I G H T S

Y O U R  B U S I N E S S  O R  O R G A N I Z A T I O N  H A S
P L A N N E D .  T H I S  I N F O R M A T I O N  W I L L  A S S I S T  U S  I N

P R O M O T I N G  Y O U  A C R O S S  V A R I O U S  
M E D I A  P L A T F O R M S .

This seminar will explain how the
process works and how to prepare 

for a UC hearing.
This seminar includes a mock UC 

hearing presentation.

Important points that will be covered.
The different levels of an appeal
Due process elements
The burden of proof
Do’s and Dont’s

Presenters: 
Tracey Marcus, Appeals Referee

Program Manager 
Daniele White, Workforce Develement

Representative

mailto:info@greenechamber.org




Pennsylvania Rural Population Revitalization Commission Inaugural Press Conference
The Center for Rural Pennsylvania Board of Directors, alongside the Pennsylvania Rural Population Revitalization Commission, held
an inaugural press conference at the Erie Crossroads Conference Center at the Pennsylvania Farm Show Complex and Expo Center
in Harrisburg. The event recognized and officially swore in the appointees to the Commission and highlighted its critical mission to
address population decline and the challenges facing rural regions in Pennsylvania.
 
Established by Act 21 of 2024, legislation with bicameral, bipartisan support, the Commission is tasked with creating reviews and
recommendations to attract and retain residents in rural areas. Its work will focus on addressing the challenges posed by
population shifts and changing demographics in rural communities across the Commonwealth. The Commission will also
recommend necessary legislative and regulatory changes to support rural revitalization. This Commission will play a vital role in
informing medium- and long-term planning at the county, regional, and state levels. Commission findings will guide efforts to
address policy issues such as workforce availability, housing, healthcare, education, and transportation.
 
“The Rural Population Revitalization Commission is a first-of-its-kind initiative established to make Pennsylvania a national leader in
retaining, attracting, and revitalizing the population of our rural communities,” said Senator Gene Yaw, Chairman of the Center for
Rural Pennsylvania Board of Directors. “This collaborative effort is a critical step towards reversing population decline and pressures
facing our rural communities and will provide the foundation for long-term success.”
 
“The Rural Population Revitalization Commission demonstrates what’s possible when legislators work across party and chamber
lines for the good of Pennsylvanians,” said Representative Eddie Day Pashinski, Vice Chairman of the Center for Rural Pennsylvania
Board of Directors. “I believe these talented commissioners from across rural PA are up to the task of identifying what’s working
and what needs to change to improve the well-being of all our current—and future—residents. Through their work and the support
of policymakers, this commission can make Pennsylvania a national leader in addressing rural population change.”
 
“From education to healthcare to transportation, the Commission’s findings will have a far-reaching impact, ensuring that rural
Pennsylvania remains an attractive and viable place to live and work,” said Senator Judy Schwank, member of the Center for Rural
Pennsylvania Board of Directors and Pennsylvania Rural Population Revitalization Commission. “In facing the pressures of
population decline, it is imperative that we think not just about today, but about tomorrow. Planning and collaboration will be the
foundation of our efforts.”
 
The Commission’s collaborative approach, which includes input from state and local officials, nonprofit groups, business leaders,
and industry experts, is essential for ensuring that rural Pennsylvania remains resilient in the years to come.
 
Commission appointees include:

Dr. Kyle C. Kopko, Chairman, Pennsylvania Rural Population Revitalization Commission; Executive Director, Center for Rural PA
Senator Judy Schwank
Senator Judy Ward
Representative Paul Takac
Representative Michael Stender
Albert Abramovic, Venango County Commissioner
Betsy McClure, Greene County Commissioner
Janet Pennington, School Board Member, Southeastern Greene School District
Mark Critz, Western Regional Director, Pennsylvania Department of Agriculture; 

              Executive Director, Pennsylvania Rural Development Council
Drew Popish, Northeast Regional Director, Office of Governor Shapiro
Lisa Davis, Director, Pennsylvania Office of Rural Health
Dr. Karen Riley, President, Slippery Rock University of Pennsylvania
Jordan Grady, President, Butler County Chamber of Commerce
Gina Suydam, President, Wyoming County Chamber of Commerce
Nathan Lesh, Vice President, Pennsylvania Future Farmers of America

 
For more information, visit www.rural.pa.gov/commission.

https://www.legis.state.pa.us/cfdocs/legis/li/uconsCheck.cfm?yr=2024&sessInd=0&act=21
http://www.rural.pa.gov/commission


Seeking

raffle Baskets

Annual Golf Outing
Women in Business Luncheon
Annual Trivia Night
Annual Membership Banquet

Want to promote your business or help 
support the scholarship fund? 

We need raffle basket for the following events!

If interested, please email Mandi at
mandi@greenechamber.org and be sure to include what

item(s) you are donating, your business/organization that is
listed as the donor, and if you would like to have it go to a

specific event or let us decide where it is most needed. 

mailto:mandi@greenechamber.org


Bowlby
Bits

WE

Love
Members

ALL OUR

https://evakbowlby.org/newsletter
https://evakbowlby.org/newsletter
https://evakbowlby.org/newsletter
https://app.joinhandshake.com/career_fairs/db5acb72-7dfc-4166-92ea-c17b99d80a53/employer_preview
https://evakbowlby.org/newsletter
https://evakbowlby.org/newsletter
https://evakbowlby.org/newsletter




Curbside or In-Office Notary! 
                 Notary service is available by 
                 appointment. Notary work 

(excluding title transfers) is free 
to chamber members as part of your 
membership benefits. 
Email melody@greenechamber.org 
or call 724-998-2386 
to schedule an appointment. 

OFFICE HOURS 
Monday through Thursday

from 10am-4pm 
Friday by Appointment 

Place Your Ad Here! 
Contact

mandi@greenechamber.org
for more information! 

mailto:melody@greenechamber.org
mailto:melody@greenechamber.org
mailto:melody@greenechamber.org



